
HB 2221 -- REGISTERED INTERIOR DESIGNERS (Franklin)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Professional
Registration and Licensing

This bill removes the requirement that the experience requirements
for registered interior designers be verified by at least two
client references, business or employment verification, and three
industry references. The bill does not include any new
verification requirements.


